
MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 

Sent By: School Office 

Sent 22 Sep 2023 16:00 

REMINDER 

Everyone is invited to our MacMillan Coffee Morning on Friday 29th September at 9.15am. The 

event will run until 11.20am. Any refreshment donations are very welcome at the office the day 

before or on the day of the coffee morning. There will also be a uniform sale to raise further 

funds for a worthy cause. 

The event will take place in the infant hall. 

We look forward to seeing you then, 

Mrs McCormack and Mrs Park 

 


